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29th March 2017
Dear Parent/Carer
We are delighted to be able to offer all the children at Pugwsh Nursery the opportunity to go on a trip to The Rare Breeds Centre. We plan to enjoy looking for signs of spring around the farm, as they have many new baby animals and the gardens to explore.
If your child normally attends nursery on this day we will be able to offer supervision within our own staffing arrangements, however you are still welcome to join us if you wish. If your child does not attend on this day normally, but you would still like them to attend, then we will require an to adult accompany them. 
We will be travelling as a group on Rambler coaches. These coaches have been used by the school and nursery on numerous occasions and adhere to all safety recommendations.
We will be enjoying all the farm has to offer, including animals, trailer rides and the play equipment, as well as enjoying a picnic lunch together.
We will be leaving the venue at 2.15pm in order to ensure that we are back in time for the end of the school day.
	Date
	Tuesday 25th April 2017

	Time
	Depart 9.30am                                    Return 3pm

	Cost
	£13.00 for 3-4 year olds

£10.00 for 2 year olds.

+ £6.50 for accompanying adults

	Lunch
	Healthy packed lunch.


We have tried to make the trip as reasonably priced as possible and are asking for a voluntary contribution of the amount detailed above to cover the costs to the Nursery. Please note that if not enough contributions are made, the trip will have to be cancelled and we will inform you if this is the case by Wednesday 19th April. If your child is entitled for Early Years Pupil Premium (EYPP) and you require support towards the financial costs then please speak to Fran or Katie.
We know that the children will gain so much from this trip, which was a success last year. We can’t wait to go!
Kind regards,

Vicky Isted

Early Years Foundation Stage Lead

Please complete and return to the Nursery by Tuesday 18th April 2017.

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………… (name) to take part in the trip to the Rare Breeds centre on 25th April 2017.

Name of parent/guardian supervising my child on the trip …………………………………………………………………………….

(this is compulsory if your child does not normally attend nursery on a Tuesday)
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I have paid online via Schools Cash Office
Amount paid £……………

I enclose cash/cheque in a named envelope
Amount Enclosed £………

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………. (parent /guardian)
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